
 
 
 
 
 
April 30, 2018 
 
 
Sue Kimble 
Harbor Landing Condo Association 
269 Commercial Street 
Portland, Maine 04101  
 
Subject:  Harbor Landing Condominium, Unit 5A   
               269 Commercial Street, Portland, Maine 
 
Dear Sue,  
 
As per your request we visited the site to review the completed structural reinforcement for the window installation in 
Unit 5A in the Harbor Landing condominium located at 269 Commercial Street in Portland, Maine.  We prepared the 
structural drawings drawing S1, S3 & S4 dated 11/112016 for this condition to reinforce the existing openings for a 
new window installation.   The construction of the reinforcing for the window installation was completed in general 
compliance with the contract documents and our directive. 
 
If you have any further questions or require any additional information and/or technical assistance, please do not 
hesitate to call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
L&L Structural Engineering Services, Inc. 
Joseph H. Leasure, P.E. 
Principal 
cc: Tim Gilbert 
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